
On Monday, April 24, 2012, at 5:00 PM, deputies from the Los Angeles County Malibu/Lost Hills

Sheriff’s Station responded to Pacific Coast Highway and Tuna Canyon Road, Malibu, regarding

the report of a head-on traffic collision.

 

Preliminary information indicates that a vehicle travelling eastbound Pacific Coast Highway veered

into traverse traffic and collided into a vehicle travelling in the westbound #1 lane. Both drivers

were sole occupants of their vehicles.

 

The drivers were airlifted to a local hospital, where the first driver, a male Hispanic/25, was

pronounced dead.

 

Traffic investigators from the Malibu/Lost Hills Sheriff’s Station are continuing their investigation

into the circumstances surrounding the collision.

 

For questions or information, please contact Malibu/Lost Hills Sheriff’s Station Lieutenant Matthew

Squire at 818-878-1808 or  MKSquire@lasd.org 

 

Partner to prevent or report crime by contacting your local Sheriff’s station. Or if you wish to

remain Anonymous, call “LA Crime Stoppers” by dialing 800-222-TIPS (8477), texting the letters

TIPLA plus your tip to CRIMES (274637), or using the website http://lacrimestoppers.org  

 

https://local.nixle.com/alert/4817923/?sub_id=437727  
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To receive more detailed, up-to-date information directly from the Los Angeles County Sheriff’s

Department (LASD) via e-mail, register for "Nixle" alerts at   www.Nixle.com    or more directly at

https://local.nixle.com/register/     and register for "LASD – Headquarters Newsroom (SHB), Los

Angeles County Sheriff" and your local LASD station area. Or, text your zip code to 888777 to

receive text alerts only. Standard text messaging rates may apply depending on your calling plan.
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